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Thursday 19 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Friday the 20th of March, Park Lane will be closing its doors to the majority of its pupils.  We are 
waiting for a final list of key workers from the government, when we have received this we will share 
this with you, so that you know what support to expect and when. 
 
We have been designing a home education package to help our pupils to learn at home. In Years 1-6 
children will have already received a maths and English exercise book for them to complete work at 
home along with a QR code for you to access Seesaw. Please ensure that you are downloading the 
correct version of Seesaw (Seesaw class app) and use the step by step instructions on the handout to 
ensure that this works.  
 
Nursery and Reception pupils will be able to access similar activities using their Tapestry account. 
 
Once the school is closed each child will be sent work each school day via Tapestry/Seesaw. 
 
 Your child will receive English and maths activities, with a short video from the teacher on how to 
complete these. Please complete these activities in the books that you have received.  
 
We understand that a very small number of parents may not be able to access Seesaw at home.  If 
this is the case please inform your child’s class teacher or the school office.  
 
The activities do not require printing, as long as you can access them using a mobile phone or any 
other similar device such as a tablet.   
 
The school’s use of distance learning will evolve slowly but surely, so we’d like to thank you in 
advance for your support and patience as your child’s class teacher becomes more familiar with this 
approach to teaching. 
 
You will receive regular updates from school, via school comm’s, as and when we have something 
new to share. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Rob Litten  
Executive head teacher  
head@parklane.cambs.sch.uk  
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